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Statement on the Lowell Lake State Park Master Plan 


Members of the Windham Conservation Commission have participated in the public meetings concerning the proposed development at the Lowell Lake State Park, have reviewed the State’s Long Range Management Plan for the Park, and have frequently visited the facility so as to be better informed about the potential ramifications should the State’s proposed development plan be implemented.

The Windham Conservation Commission has carefully reviewed and discussed the 25 June 2019 Statement that was prepared by its Londonderry counterparts and fully supports the recommendations regarding limiting development at Lowell Lake State Park.

The Windham Conservation Commission will continue to actively  participate with other conservation commissions and organizations to protect the unique environment of Lowell Lake State Park
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